
2012 Solstice Greeting 
We have reason to be grateful this 2012 Holiday Season! 

The world did not end yesterday on the Solstice, 
as was predicted in the ancient Mayan Calendar 
It looks like we will all be around a bit longer! 

Best wishes to each of you in the forthcoming time! 
 

 

  



December 21, 2012 (Solstice) is the end date of the 5,125 year Mayan 
Calendar (pictured above). Various astronomical alignments have been 
proposed regarding this date. Some predicted the end of the world as we 
know it (pronounced “EOWAWKI”) caused by the arrival of the next 
solar maximum, an interaction between Earth and the black hole at the 
center of our galaxy, and/or a polar shift in the Earth's axis. A ‘New Age’ 
interpretation is that it marks the beginning of a new time in which 
humanity undergoes positive physical and spiritual transformations. 

  
 


